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Office of Airport Safety and Standards 
Airport Engineering Division 

800 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC  20591 

 
June 27, 2008 
 
Dear Industry Representative: 
 
We are circulating Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Advisory Circular 150/5370-10D, 
Draft Item P-620,  SPECIFICATION FOR RUNWAY AND TAXIWAY PAINTING, to 
interested industry associations to obtain comments and recommendations of actions to be taken. 
Please review this draft and submit comments as appropriate. The final document may be revised 
as a result of comments received and our futher review. 
 
The principle revision to the specification is the addition of pre-formed thermoplastic marking 
material. 
   
The draft can be accessed on the FAA website at 
http://www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/.  
 
Comments received by August 1, 2008, will be considered for inclusion in the advisory circular.        
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rick Marinelli, P.E.  
Manager, Airport Engineering Division 

http://www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/

